
 
March 31, 2023 
 
To our Residents and Family members: 

This morning one of our staff members reported that they had tested positive. This staff member has no 

direct contact with any residents but does have contact with other staff members. We have tested staff 

that they may have had contact with and all are negative at this time. There is no plan to test residents 

unless a direct care staff member or resident family member tests positive. We will keep you updated if 

there are any additional positive cases. 

Warm Regards,  

Rachel Uboldi 

Administrative Assistant 

St. Teresa Rehabilitation & Nursing Center 

519 Bridge Street 

Manchester NH 03104 

(603) 668-2373 


